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TILLICUM GEAR
www.urstore.ca/tillicum-community-school

Pick up in the office!

www.emilypress.com/tillicum

Tell the cashier at the
beginning of your
transaction that your
returns should be donated
to Tillicum Elementary!

EMILY PRESS LABELS

BOTTLE RETURN IT DEPOT

Ongoing Fundraisers!

FAIRWAY CARDS

Join us at
the next PAC
Meeting!

Wednesday May 12th @ 6:30pm
via Zoom
Zoom link circulated by the school and also in our parent
FaceBook group in advance of meeting! (group info at the
bottom of this newsletter)

TILLICUM
Elementary PAC
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UPCOMING DATES

24 Victoria Day Holiday No School

21 Pro D Day No School

20 Grade 5 & Kindy Transition Day

12 PAC Meeting 6:30pm online

9 Happy Mother's Day!

6 Class Photos

MAY

your PAC Executive:
Chair: Lisa Connell

Vice-Chair: Mandy Greyling Holmwood

Treasurer: Manjit Braich

Secretary: Lauren Blakey

VCPAC Representative: Lisa Gelling

parent facebook group
www.facebook.com/groups/TillicumCommunitySchoolParents

JUNE FOOD FOR FUN
Mark your calendars, the next Food for Fun will be served on June 4th! Stay tuned for
more information on the menu and order due date.

PARENT EDUCATION EVENTS SURVEY & FEEDBACK
Thank you to everyone that attended our “Sidestepping the Power Struggle” webinar with Dr. Allison Rees on
April 22nd. What an interesting and informative presentation! The PAC is looking forward bringing more
parent education events to our school community but we want to hear for YOU. What parenting topics or issues
would be of interest to your family? Please send us your ideas so that we can ensure we are planning events
that are most relevant and interesting for our families. https://forms.gle/aM8g7tdfs9sFxnVr6

BCCPAC PARENT EDUCATION CONFERENCE
This year’s conference focusing on “The Power of Change –
Empowering You” will be held online on May 28th & 29th. Click
below for conference details including online registration.

BIKE TO SCHOOL WEEK
Tillicum is excited to be participating in
“Bike to School Week” from May 31st to
June 4. Stay tuned for more details.

STAY TUNED

Thank you so much to everyone who
supported our new Mother's Day Plant
Fundraiser with Hilltop Greenhouses! It

was a wonderful success and we
appreciate your support!

Are you interested in taking an active and hands on approach with Tillicum’s
PAC? Elections for the PAC executive for next year will take place at the June
9th PAC meeting. Full descriptions of the executive positions can be found in

Tillicum’s bylaws via the link below. Please contact the PAC via email at
tillicumelementarypac@gmail.com if you would like to throw you name in the

ring or if you need more information.

INTERESTED IN JOINING THE PAC EXECUTIVE?

https://www.bccpac.bc.ca/index.php/conferences1/conferences/agm/12-pages/971-conference-2021

https://tillicum.sd61.bc.ca/wp-content/uploads/sites/57/2018/11/Bylaws-for-Tillicum-School-Final.pdf

REMINDER! Please use
caution at pick up and
drop off & only park in

designated parking around
the school. Thank you!


